
From: Jesus Z. Luis
138 West Ave. G
Robstown, Tx. 78380
July 28, 1988

Dr. Hector P. Garcia MDPA
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

You have done a great many things, but in my -.opinion .the sedond
greatest thing you have done is bringing attention to the
plight of Las Colonias along the border from Texas to California.
Z am sure many people will benefit from this endeavor that
you have started. The special benefit will be for their health.
May God Bless You.

Sincerely,

Jesus Z. Luis


